
Reminder: Upcoming Peacebuilding 

Workshop Registration 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that the registration for our upcoming Peacebuilding Workshop will 

close on [Registration Deadline Date]. We are excited to offer an engaging and transformative 

experience aimed at equipping participants with essential skills for promoting peace in their 

communities. 

Details of the workshop are as follows: 

• Date: [Workshop Date] 

• Time: [Workshop Time] 

• Location: [Workshop Location] 

• Registration Fee: [Fee Amount] 

To secure your spot, please visit our registration page at [Registration Link]. We encourage you 

to register early as spaces are limited. 

Thank you for your interest in advancing peacebuilding efforts. We look forward to seeing you at 

the workshop! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


